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    Message from Head     
       of Department é.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A great deal of activity, on top of the 
normal academic programme, has been 
happening in the Pharmacy Department 
during Semester One. We hope you will 
enjoy sharing some of the reflections of 
the staff and students on the varied ac-
tivities. 
 

After the turbulent end to 2016 the De-
partment felt that a team development 
workshop with each year of the pro-
grammes would be a worthwhile initia-
tive. It would seem from student feed-
back that the workshops achieved their 
aim and were additionally a great fun ï
filled experience for the students. 
 

In addition to fun-filled activities we also 
spent time recognising excellence 
amongst the high academic achievers 
in the respective programmes in the 
Department. Achievement of all gradu-
ates was also celebrated with gradua-
tion linked functions. 
 

Sharing the activities of the Department 
with our stakeholders and colleagues is 
an important activity in the Department. 
We would welcome your thoughts or 
input so that we can improve future 
Newsletters. Please provide feedback 
to Pharmacy@Mandela.ac.za 
 
All the best and may the 1st of Septem-
ber be a truly sunny spring day . . . 

         Prof Shirley- Anne Boschmans 

 
and Dr NomaChina Kubashe ð  
 

PhD thesis entitled: ñThe influ-
ence of corporatization on the 
professional identity of commu-
nity pharmacists.ò 
 

Congratulations ! 
                                 (continue page 7) 

 

 

 

At the autumn Graduation Ceremony, 
two staff members of the Pharmacy 
Department were awarded their doc-
torates.   
 

Dr Jane McCartney ð  
 

PhD thesis entitled: " Experien-
tial learning in an undergraduate 
BPharm programme: impact of 
an intervention on academic 
achievement"                                            
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       Pharmacy Staff excel with two more Doctorates  

Dr Jane McCartney (left) and  Dr NomaChina Kubashe (right) 

 


